
MINUTES

SPECIAL CALLED CITY COUNCIL MEETING

BOERNE FAMILY YMCA GRAND OPENING

820 Adler Road

Boerne, TX 78006

August 25, 2017 – 10:00 AM

Minutes of the Special Called City Council Meeting of August 25, 2017 at 10:00 

a.m.

Staff Present:  Ron Bowman, Pam Bransford, Lori Carroll, Kirsten Cohoon, Susan 

Cole, Lissette Jimenez, Jeff Thompson, Kimberly Wolfe, Linda Zartler, and Danny 

Zincke.

Recognized / Registered Guests:  Due to the nature of the event, guests did not 

registered.

Council Member Joe Anzollitto, Mayor Pro Tem Nina Woolard, 

Council Member Charlie Boyd IV, Council Member Ron 

Cisneros, and Council Member Craig Colvin

Present: 5 - 

Mayor Michael SchultzAbsent: 1 - 

1. CALL TO ORDER – 10:00 AM

Mayor Pro Tem Woolard called the City Council to order at 10:00 a.m.

2. WELCOME

            • YMCA Executive Director Paul Giguere

Mr. Paul Giguere, YMCA Executive Director welcomed everyone in attendance 

to the ribbon cutting event.

3. INVOCATION

            • Pastor Brown

Mr. Giguere called on Pastor Jason Brown to provide the invocation.
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4. REMARKS

            • Mayor Mike Schultz

            • Commissioner Tommy Pfeiffer

            • YMCA Board Chair Greg Jaeger

            • YMCA CEO Sandy Morander

Mr. Giguere led the Pledge of Allegiance to the United States Flag.

Mr. Giguere called on Mayor Pro Tem Woolard.  Ms. Woolard stated that 

Mayor Mike Schultz was unable to attend the event.  She introduced the 

elected city officials in attendance as well as city staff.  Mayor Pro Tem Woolard 

discussed the City's partnership with the YMCA.  The partnership fills a need in 

Boerne and she looks forward to the continuing success as the YMCA expands.  

She asked for continuing community support for the future of the YMCA.

Mr. Giguere called on YMCA Board Chairman Greg Jaeger.  Mr. Jaeger expressed 

his appreciation to everyone in attendance.  He stated that he has been a 

volunteer for about 12 years.  He noted the growth of the YMCA and how the 

YMCA is more than an fitness facility.

Mr. Giguere called on YMCA CEO Sandy Morander.  Ms. Morander stated that 

the YMCA is for people of all ages.  The YMCA will be working closely with the 

City of Boerne to develop programs and events in the future.  She expressed 

her appreciation for the community's support.

5. RIBBON CUTTING

Mr. Giguere asked those who are participating in the ribbon cutting to gather 

by the front door.

6. ADJOURNMENT

The City Council meeting was adjourned at 10:43 a.m.
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Approved:

_______________________________

Mayor Pro Tem

Attest:

_______________________________

City Secretary
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